



City and County of Denver

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
CITY AND COUNTY BUILDING
DENVER, CO 80202-5390

TELEPHONE: (720) 865-9090 • FAX: (720) 865-8787 TTY/TTD: (720) 865-9010

TO:

Mr. Milton Cherry

Budget and Management Office Custodian of Executive Orders

From:

Mayor Michael B. Hancock

Date:

November 9, 2015

Re:

Rescission of Executive Order 121

Please be advised that Executive Order 121, "Pesticide Use", dated January 7, 1997, is rescinded. Executive Order 121 is to be removed from the official file of Executive Orders in your custody and replaced with this memorandum.

Please copy this memorandum and distribute accordingly to all Denver City and County Departments and Agencies.

Thank you.